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Guild Booth at Festival of Trees was a Rousing Success!

Holiday Luncheon This Week

—Renata Lopez, Special Events Chairman

Pictured left are Sylvia Edwards, Barbara 
Dunsmoor and Donna Blum.



President’s Message

—Lola DeLongoria

2012  Dolphin Challenge

Treasurer’s Report
Balance at beginning of October ... $7,538.04

Balance at end of October .............. $9,142.66

2012 Dues are Due

Joe Cunningham AKA Joe 
the Quilter regaled us with 
song and a trunk show at 
November’s meeting.



Sylvia Edwards, above, shows some of the FOT contributions.

Newest guild member Karis Webb, above right, show some of 
her work.

Dee Goodrich, above,  with her newest comfort 
quilt.

Laura Hamilton, below, in one of her fabulous hats 
holds up one of her comfort quilts.

Barbara Fast, left, thanks everyone for their 
contributions to the Children’s Hospital bag project.

Jan Carter, 
left, 
shows her 
humorous 
response 
to her 
neighbor’s 

and the 
scorching of 
her studio.

We Had Much to Show and Tell in November



The Scavenger Hunt Art Quilt

 Simply 
Quilts.

Hot Quilts from Cold Scraps 

Now What Do I Do with All these Quilt 
Blocks?

Let’s Sign Up for Spring Programs

Terry Waldron quilt above and one by Alison Schwabe below


